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Minutes of The Hybrid Parish Electors’ Meeting 

on Tuesday 12th May 2025 at 6.30pm to 7.00pm 
Boxgrove Village Hall and Community Centre 

Present:  Cllr Potter, Cllr Moore, Cllr Lovejoy, Cllr Matters, Cllr Tynan, Cllr Howton 

The Clerk (zoom) 
 

THE PUBLIC ARE INVITED TO THE BOXGROVE ELECTORS’ MEETING  

 
1. This meeting is for the electors of Boxgrove.  The Parish council will be present to answer any 

questions or listen to any comments. 

 
 Mr Paul Addison  had been contacted by a resident of Crockerhill to ask about the plans that had 

been proposed some years ago to render Crockerhill more cohesive.  At the time it had been 

suggested that CIL money should be used for this.  As the garage site begins to be less intrusive 

this could perhaps be reviewed. 

 

 Cllr Tynan and Mr Addison will be part if the group of volunteers checking on the state of the 
windmill – and once the sails are refitted (Summer 2026) will turn the sails at regular intervals.  

Mr Addison had checked the windmill before the meeting and complimented the Langmead family 

on the wildflower planting that has made the site tidier and more attractive.  He thought that it 

also made the area safer. 

 
 A member of the public asked what was the projected role of Parish Council’s after devolution? 

Cllr Potter said that for the moment that is an unknown quantity.  Cllr Lovejoy said that based on 

areas that had already devolved the role of the Parish Council will stay about the same, but no one 

really knew for the moment. 

 

The meeting closed at 6.50pm 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Signed:    _____________________________________              Date: 
  Chair – Henry Potter 
 


